

w www.oxfordspiresacademy.org Principal: Miss M Blake BA M.Ed NPQH



16<sup>th</sup> January 2020

## Curriculum Review Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for registering an interest in attending the Year 8 Parents' Curriculum Workshop.

I am writing to invite you to attend a workshop to review our current curriculum offer and the way the school reports are produced. We would like you to share your views to help shape future changes in these areas. The workshop will be held on Tuesday 28th January 2020 at 5.30-7.00pm in the school conference centre hall.

Please return this Form to confirm your attendance.

Best wishes

Sara Fletcher

Vice Principal - Curriculum, Teaching and Learning

Sean Masterson

Vice Principal - Achievements and Standards















Principal: Miss M Blake BA M.Ed NPQH



## Curriculum Review Workshop

I/we wish to attend the Curriculum Workshop at 5.30pm on Tuesday 28th January 2020
Signed (Parent)
Parent of (student name / Tutor group)
Please return this slip to Sara Fletcher via the main school reception or email to confirm attendance on sfletcher@oxfordspiresacademy.org











